
04/07/2018 
 

Tatsiana Bandaruk 
Department of Planning and Environment 

320 Pitt St 
Sydney, NSW, 2001 

tatsiana.bandaruk@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 

RE: Support for the Orange Grove Solar (SSD 8882) 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bandaruk, 
 
I am sending this to personally express my support for the Orange Grove Solar project (SSD 
8882). I believe that this area within N.S.W. is becoming more innovative and sustainable 
each year, and with such an increasing population within the region, this project would 
enable a new and fresh venture for employment and education. As long as respect for the 
land, the environment and the people/generations who work on it is upheld and expressed, 
then I cannot see any negatives to the beginning of this development. 
 
Renewable energy is the future, and I believe it is not occurring fast enough, therefore this 
project will be apart of a crucial catalyst in the next steps into an innovative future for not 
only the Gunnedah community but also it’s surrounding regions. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Kate Spencer 
 
Resident of Tamworth, NSW 
	


